
 
May 21, 2019 

 
The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Kyle Schultz, Chairman presiding. All members were present. 

 Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

The Board recognized the hiring of Tammy Klinker, Driver’s License Examiner in the Treasurer’s Office. 

The Board recognized the hiring of Rosario Fernandez, Part-Time Interpreter in the Public Health Department. 

The Board recognized the following Underground Utility Permit: 

 No. 19-06 – Denison Municipal Utilities – replacement of transmission line commencing at the intersection of Medical  

  Parkway and N Ave. in Denison thence west along the north side of N Ave to 230th St thence south along the east side of 

  230th St to O Ave thence south crossing Lincoln Way at a point near 2318 Lincoln Way thence south and east crossing  

  Westcott Rd east of 2675 Westcott Rd. 

The Board met with Bob Andresen, Schleswig Mayor to discuss abatement of taxes on Parcel Number 03-19-178-012.  No 

 action was taken. 

A motion was made by Blum, seconded by Vogt to allow residential abatement application for new dwelling; Schultz, Aaron – 

 1770 B Ave., Schleswig – Parcel #02-05-400-004. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

A motion was made by Vogt, seconded by Muhlbauer to approve the abatement of Interest and fees for parcel #19-26-232-008. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

The Board approved the Clerk of Court Fees for April 2019. 

The Board presented their proposal to the Sheriff’s Union. 

On motion duly seconded the Board adjourned at 10:32 o’clock A.M. 
 
Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next 

 meeting. 

 
 

 
___________________________________________                        ___________________________________________ 

                                       County Auditor         Chairman 
 


